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Her mother has recently had a new baby.
Watching her and the other little girls
holding the baby dolls and smiling, will be my
best memory of the season for sure.

The trucks I picked out for the boys are the
kind that they always want to fuss about
whose turn it is to play with that toy when
we take our class set to the park. They were
also happy to get the toys.

It’s such a joy for me, my assistant Mrs.
Bulsura, our break-coverer Mrs. Howard and
Ameri-Corps helper Mr. Smith to share in the
babies’ happiness. They loved the “baby
shark” wrapping paper and the big surprise
of opening boxes as big as they are! It was
truly joyful in every way and the real meaning
of Christmas.

I’ll never forget how blessed I am to be the
last hand that passes on the generosity of the
Quotarians all these years and I’m so grateful.

“The last hand!”
By Laura Van Epps

Thank you again to Quota
Club for buying these special
toys for my group. One little
girl has a multitude of issues.
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Markham Elementary
Special Ed
Children’s

Christmas Party

14” Li’l Cuddles 
Madame Alexander Dolls

Caterpillar Tough Rig Dump 
Trucks & Excavators



Quota
Objects of Quota

To serve 

community, country and world.

To promote 

high ethical standards.

To develop 

good fellowship and friendship.

To emphasize

the dignity of all useful occupations. 

Quota’s Motto
“We Share!”
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It was with great sadness we said goodbye to
Lea Tilbury as she left this world on Friday,
October 20, 2022, after a long fight with
Parkinson’s disease.

Lea joined Quota in October 2014. A member
for nine years, she was a dedicated Quotarian
supporting our projects and attending meetings
until her health prevented her participation.

One of the great pleasures of her life was
granddaughter Maya who was frequently with
her, especially on fashion show days. We miss
you Lea.

Maya & Lea (2019)

Elizabeth, Lea, Nan, Jan

Lea & Elizabeth

Birthdays!
JAN 5 Carole H.
JAN 28 Judith
MAR 10 Emily
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